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The Danish Parliament,  

Folketing  

 

Dear Pia Kjærsgaard! 

 

The right to health is one of the fundamental rights of every human being regardless of race, 

religion, political belief, economic or social condition. Health is the most important factor in 

achieving security and well-being, both for man and for the whole state. 

Governments must take responsibility for the health of their citizens, which should be 

expressed in providing free medical care to the socially unprotected strata of the population. In the 

states, where the governments pay little attention to health care support, the quality of medicines, the 

hepatitis, tuberculosis, AIDS, malaria and other serious diseases are rapidly spreading. Therefore 

these are considered to be serious threats to the world community, especially with the current trend of 

migration around the world. 

We, the International peacekeeping social organization “Institute of peace” call to protect the 

health of the citizens of their country, especially children and ensure maximum control of the quality 

of medicinal products. The human right to life can be achieved only when people are healthy and 

protected from any kind of diseases. 

 

Best regards, Director                                 

Pliev Ruslan Magomed-Bashirovich 
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